THANH NIEN NEWS
ORGANIZING COMMITTEE OF THE 2025 INTERNATIONAL STUDENT FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT – THACO CUP

NOTICE OF CHANGES TO THE SCHEDULE OF THE 2025 INTERNATIONAL STUDENT FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT – THACO CUP

 Dear Heads of Delegation, Coaching Staff, and Players participating in the 2025 International Student Football Tournament – THACO CUP.
         To provide the best possible experience for football fans across the country, the Organizing Committee has decided to change the schedule for the 2025 International Student Football Tournament – THACO CUP. The tournament will now take place and conclude two days earlier than previously planned.
          Accordingly, the tournament will be held from March 22nd, 2025 to March 30th, 2025. The opening ceremony will take place on March 22nd (Saturday), and the final match along with the awards ceremony will be held on March 30th.
           The Organizing Committee hopes for all teams' understanding of this change, which is aimed solely at ensuring the success of the 2025 International Student Football Tournament – THACO CUP.
           Thank you for your attention.
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